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First year U.G and P.G  

  



Report of the Meeting with Parents of all the First year U.G and P.G , 

Students and the Teachers of the Various  Departments held on 28 .02.2022 

 

The  various Department of First year U.G and P.G conducted  a Parent-teacher meeting on 

monday, 28th February 2022 in the seminar hall Room no :103, at 10.00 am. The main purpose of 

meet was to create a common platform, where teacher and parents come together to enrich the 

student’s educational experiences and discuss variety of issues, regarding all round development 

of students. 

The agenda of the Parent Teachers meeting were follows as, 

• Welcome and introduction of teachers and parents.  

• Introduction to the Department  

• To provide information about various student oriented activities and schemes run by the 

Department. 

• Suggestion  from  Parent  for upcoming years.  

• Discussion with Faculties. 

 

The  aim   of the Parent Teachers meeting shall be 

 

• Gathering Information where teachers & parents can exchange information about child’s 

academic progress like her Attendance marks, Internal and External marks in the 

University Examinations and also about the ward, social development like her behavior , 

discipline and punctuality etc. 

• Developing a Plan where the Teacher – Parent together can address a plan to help the 

student to work through her difficulties or find ways to ensure her continuous success. 

 

We had received following suggestions from the parents, 

 • Guidance for getting the job or higher studies  

 • To arrange campus/ remedial classes 

  • Aptitude test, special programme for competitive exams. 



 

Some Photograph on Parent Teachers Meeting 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



Conclusion: 

At the end of the Meeting Parents were given the feedbacks for the programme as well as 

about the participation of faculty staffs in all the academic as well as co-curricular activities and 

also appreciated teacher ward system. Totally Three Hundred parents reported for the meeting. 

 

 


